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The fight for reproductive 
justice: the history and politics 
of black maternal health in the 
UK.

Final Event: Film 
Screening ‘A 
Thousand Needles’ 

Contemplating on maternal 
deaths in low-income setting 
from intersectionality 
perspectives.

Becoming woman, being person 
between visible and invisible 
worlds.

Reproductive Justice: The 
Politics of Black Women’s Health
and Freedom.

Abortion inaccessibility: Tales 
from Egypt.

A documentary about the 
realities of women living with 
sexual and reproductive health 
issues like uterine fibroids and 
endometriosis. It follows the 
journey of one woman and the 
symptoms of chronic pelvic pain 
that affect her life. 

Kelsi Brooks, Gwamaka Mwabuka 
Writers:
Nikitta Adjirakor, Sabrina Najib 
Zahor 
Stars:
Nikitta Adjirakor, Hansel Mandi, 
Adnan Firoz Sulemanjee

All speakers and film maker in 
discussion.
Chair:  Prof. Valentina Serelli


